## Selectmen's Workshop January 29, 2021 Via Zoom

Attendance:

Selectmen: Scott Rice, Charyl Reardon, Gil Rand

Staff: Judy Welch

Public: Bill Waterhouse, Mike Donahue

Scott called workshop to order at 1:00pm.

The discussion was center around the virtual Town Meeting, finalizing dates for public hearings, and finalizing the information to be included in the postcards and brochure mailings.

Scott informed the other members of the Board that he has a plumber coming to look at the toilet in the holding cell on Tuesday at 9:30.

Gil motioned to adjourn the workshop at 1:47pm. Charyl seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative.

February 9, 2021

R.G. Toma